Mrs Lyudmyla Kozlovska President of the Open Dialog Foundation 11a Szucha Avenue, office 21 00-580 Warsaw Poland Postbus 20061 2500 EB The Hague The Netherlands http://www.government.nl

Contact
Minke van der Sar
T +31 (0)70 348 7746
deu@minbuza.nl

Date

10 August 2015

Re

Implementation of EU sanctions imposed on the Russian Federation

Dear Lyudmyla Kozlovska,

I would like to thank you for your letter sent on 22 June 2015 to Minister Koenders regarding the EU sanctions imposed on the Russian Federation in relation to its involvement in the crisis in Ukraine. I have been requested to respond on his behalf.

I can inform you that the EU sanctions are fully implemented by the Dutch government. Dutch companies are informed about this by the RVO, the National Office for Entrepreneurs in the Netherlands.

More information and concrete details can be found on their website: <a href="http://www.rvo.nl/onderwerpen/tools/wet-en-regelgeving/buitenlandse-wetgeving/internationale-sancties/sancties-oekra%C3%AFne/rusland">http://www.rvo.nl/onderwerpen/tools/wet-en-regelgeving/buitenlandse-wetgeving/internationale-sancties/sancties-oekra%C3%AFne/rusland</a>

Furthermore, English information can be requested though the following contact form: <a href="http://english.rvo.nl/home/about-rvonl/what-is-rvonl/contact-form">http://english.rvo.nl/home/about-rvonl/what-is-rvonl/contact-form</a> or by calling: +31 (0)88 0424242.

Hoping to have provided you with sufficient information,

Yours sincerely

Acting Director Europe Department